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I am in opposition to the proposed location of a solar energy site to be located at night range road near Primm Nevada. This area

is one of the few remaining OHV areas in our state which thousands of recreationers use not only from Southern Nevada, but our
neighbors from states such as California, Arizona and Utah. I firmly believe that we need to use other alternate resources for energy
and support solar power but I believe there are several more appropriate areas for this type of facility that would not impact an
entire community of off road enthusiasts and recreationists. The Apex area, Nevada Test site area and the several thousand acres of
BLM area in the northwest to name a few. Our state used to have over a million acres of land designated for OHV use and
recreation sport and now we are down to less than 10,000 acres and trying to keep that protected is a daily contiinual battle. Please
consider ALL who would be impacted by this proposal and find a more suitable location so that all of the community can benefit
without stripping the rights of several thousand OHV recreationists. Thank you



